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RE: DA2023/0995 -54 Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

As residents and business owners in the Northern Beaches, my husband and I are in support 
of this development. The design of the development is beautiful and will suit the aesthetic of 
the area. The development also provides much needed housing supply to the area and has 
lots of off-street parking. We hope that The Council approves this outstanding development. 
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